Update from the Organisers of Velo South

The second leaflet drop for Vélo South began to be distributed from Monday 13th August. The
distribution may take up to two weeks to complete and will be undertaken by a different distribution
provider. All Parish Councils were sent a copy of this last week and have been asked if they would like
any physical copies for town halls or other locations.

We have also been working to improve access across the route, and have put in place a number of local
access plans. These can now be found on our website here. We will also be distributing physical copies
of these to residents local to each area this month.

Finally, we have also put out some spectator advice and a summary of some of the exciting activities and
events taking place along the route on the day, which is on our website here.

We have a number of ongoing conversations with other businesses and villages so we will continue to
update this web page in the lead up to the event, and hope that this will offer inspiration to other
locations along the route to get involved on the day.


https://www.velosouth.com/the-route/road-closures/
https://www.velosouth.com/resident-info/spectators/

